
Trip to Portland Museum: 
 
Next half term, we will be learning about the Titanic and other 
local shipwrecks. We are planning a trip to Portland Museum 
where we will learn about shipwrecks around Portland and 
Weymouth and also visit the Avalanche Church. We have worked 
out the costings and it will cost £7.50 a child to travel by coach and 
attend the sessions. 
 
Please look out for the letter coming out next week, which will 
inform you of details.  
 

  

     

 

 

            

            

            

            

            

            

    

  
    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

  

    

    

    

            

            

            

 
  

 

 
            

            

            

            

            

            

            

  

Quick Reminders…     Please ensure your child has a coat in school as the weather is getting colder, also a water 
bottle filled with water. Earrings should be either removed for PE or we can cover them with tape if preferred for 

health and safety reasons. Thanks for your support with this! 
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Don’t forget our class assembly on Wednesday 
23rd October at 2.40pm! We have lots of learning 

that we would love to share with you! 
 
 

Thank you 
Thank you for your support. We appreciate all the efforts you make to support the children with their learning. 

Mrs Bladon, Mrs Tonkin, Mrs Wilkins and Miss Taylor 

Thank you for all of the wonderful 
contributions made for our Harvest 

Mass. It was greatly appreciated by the 
Weymouth and Portland Food Banks. It 
was truly an amazing sight to see how 

kind and compassionate our families are 
at St Augustine’s. 

 
God Matters News 
This week, we have been thinking about 
Harvest and have discussed how we give 
food to the Church so it can pass it on to 
a charity that feeds homeless and poor 
people. We explored how Jewish people 
believe that God created the world and 
that we should give thanks for it just like 
Christians.                                                                    
 
Our Key Focus: To know and explore how 
the Jewish Festival of Harvest shows God 
as the Creator and Protector. 
 

 

Spellings Homework: 
Ed endings – use the spelling menu to 
choose a fun way to practice these 
spellings in your homework book. 

jumping 

laughing 

wiping 

Pushing 

Pulling 
 
Score from this week’s spelling test: 

Reading Homework: 
This week we have been looking at reading a piece of text and 
answering questions about what we have read. Your homework 
this weekend, is to read the text provided and then answer the 
questions at the end.  
 
Please encourage children to read the text and the questions for 
themselves, discuss how they can find the answers in the text and 
ask them to prove their answers by pointing to the different 
questions.  

 


